
                               

 

 

YONEX Luxembourg Open 2022 

 

UMPIRE INVITATION  

 

International Series 

5 - 8 May 2022 

 

 

Part of the badminton Europe Elite circuit 

 

 

                            



 
Dear Friends, 

 

We have the pleasure to invite your umpires to our YONEX Luxembourg Open 2022. 

The tournament will take place at the “D’coque” 2 rue léon Hengen, 1745 Luxembourg. 

The umpires are expected to arrive on Wednesday 4th of May, 2022 before the umpire briefing which will 

probably be at 20:00 in the venue. 

Schedule:  

 

Wednesday May 4th 20:00 Umpire Briefing 

Thursday May 5th  09:00 - 22:00 Qualification rounds  

Friday May 6th  09:00 - 22:00 First rounds 

Saturday May 7th  09:00 - 15:00 Second rounds 

Saturday May 7th  17:00 - 22:00 Quarter Finals 

Sunday May 8th  09:00 - 13:00 Semi Finals 

Sunday May 8th  14:00 – 17:00 Finals 
 

Umpires are expected to book flights to Luxembourg Findel (LUX) or by train to Luxembourg city Main 
station.  
From the airport we will provide a free shuttle service. A tournament representative will be at the airport from 
09:00 to 19:00 to guide you to our free transport who will take you to the venue.  
From the main station you will take the tramway until the coque station. A representative of the tournament 
will take it with you. The Tramway is free.  

 

 

During the all tournament there will be no transport. The hotel is in the venue itself. 



Hotel D’coque 2 rue léon hengen 1745 Luxembourg 

      
 
All invitations are on the following terms: 

• Any travel costs will be on account of the umpire or their own national organization. Transport from 

the airport or the main station to the venue is free of charge. 

• Umpires are offered bed and breakfast, where they will be expected to share a room with another 

umpire. 

• Dinner and lunch will be served at the venue. The organisation will cover both meals. 

• Umpire uniform will be all black. 

We would kindly ask you to answer this invitation as soon as possible, before April, 5th by mail at 

luxopen@badminton.lu to Robert Smith, the Umpire Responsible, with the following information: 

• Umpire’s name 

• Umpire’s grade 

• Gender 

• Email 

• Phone Number 

More information about the tournament is available on our website http://luxopen.badminton.lu. 

 

Return flights can be booked from Sunday May 8th from 20:00 or on Monday 9th.  

Travels details should be sent no later than April 20th at luxopen@badminton.lu. 

Please do not book any travel arrangements until umpire nominations have been confirmed 

 

Covid Rules in Luxembourg  

 

At the moment the situation is unstable there is many changes in a short amount of time. We will inform you 

end of March about the applicable measures in Luxembourg and for the tournament.  

Should the event be cancelled with short notice due to the covid beyond the control of the Luxembourg 

badminton federation or badminton Europe neither of them will be liable for any costs related to travelling 

and accommodation. 

 

We are looking forward to work with you for our first Yonex Luxembourg open. 
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